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The Southern Poverty Law Center  https://www.splcenter.org/   
 

Based in Montgomery, Alabama, the Southern Poverty Law Center (SPLC) —

https://www.splcenter.org describes itself as “fighting hate, teaching tolerance and  seeking 

justice”.  

 

The SPLC was founded in 1971 with an initial mission of ensuring that the promise of the civil 

rights movement became a reality for all.  

 

Among its many activities is monitoring “Hate Groups” around the country. As of this writing 

the SPLC says there are 892 such groups in the United States, 40 of which are in 

Pennsylvania https://www.splcenter.org/hate-map. The SPLC is very active in countering such 

groups through investigative reports, training law enforcement officers as well as providing key 

intelligence and expert analysis about such groups to the media and public.  

 

The SPLC has a rich history of litigating civil rights cases to protect the most vulnerable. Its 

current priorities are: children’s rights, economic justice, immigrant justice, LGBT rights, and 

mass incarceration https://www.splcenter.org/seeking-justice/case-docket.  

 

Through its “teaching tolerance” initiative the SPLC is very pro-active in promoting human 

rights education in schools and other settings. It offers many free resources for educators at all 

levels http://www.tolerance.org.  

 

The SPLC provides regular updates to those interested through online newsletters that are free to 

all. 
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